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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

January 1, 1985

Dear Bob:

I hope that the new year has started off well
for you and your family, and that you enjoyed
a happy and healthy holiday season.

As we approach the time when the 99th
Congress convenes, I would like to inform

you that I am prepared to present my State of
the Union address on Wednesday, February 6 at
9:00 p.m. in the House Chamber. I look for-
ward to this opportunity to report to the
Congress on a number of major issues, and to
working with you and your colleagues in 1985.

Sincerely,

The Honorable Bob Dole
Majority Leader

United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510
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